STATE OF CALIFORNIA EDMUND G. BROWN JR.,
Governor

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

April 29, 2016

Mr. Nate Lishman

RE: Application Completeness — Permit to Construct the Fulton-Fitch Mountain
Reconductoring Project — Application No. A.15-12-005

Dear Mr. Lishman:

The California Public Utilities Commission’s (CPUC) Energy Division California
Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) Unit has completed a deficiency review of Pacitic Gas and
Electric Company’s (PG&E) Application (A.15-12-005) and Proponent’s Environmental
Assessment (PEA) filed on December 3, 2016 for a Permit to Construct (PTC) the Fulton-Fitch
Mountain Reconductoring Project.

The Energy Division finds that the Application and PEA, as supplemented with additional
information provided by PG&E following the initial filing, contain sufficient information to
satisfy the requirements of the CPUC's Information and Criteria List and PEA Checklist.
Accordingly, the CPUC deems this Application complete.

Though the application is complete, the CPUC may request additional data, as necessary, to
prepare a complete and adequate analysis of potential environmental effects associated with the
proposed project and potential alternatives in accordance CEQA requirements.

Please direct questions related to this application to me at_
o*

Sincerely,

M Desat

Lisa Orsaba
Project Manager
Energy Division, CEQA Unit

cc! Mary Jo Borak, Supervisor
Elizabeth Dorman, CPUC Attorney



Jo Lynn Lambert, PG&E Attorney
Tania Treis, Project Manager, Panorama Environmental
Aaron Lui, Deputy Project Manager, Panorama Environmental





